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27th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Mini-Vinnies CAFOD Pop-up Shop 
 
On Wednesday 6th December Mini-Vinnies will be taking part in the Pop-up shop to raise funds for 
CAFOD. 
 
The Mini-Vinnies team have not only helped to organise the event but will also help to sell goods 
during the event. Children will be supervised by members of staff throughout the event at all times. 
Permission should be given via your ParentPay account in order for your child to take part. 
 
The Pop-up shop will run from 3:30pm until 5:30pm in St Joseph’s main hall. Children will need a 
packed tea for the evening and should be picked up at 5:30pm at St Joseph’s main hall. 
 
We are sure this will be a very successful event, which will not only help to raise money for 
CAFOD but will also support the local community. 
 
If you have any further questions please let me know. 
 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
 
Mrs J. Scott 
Deputy Headteacher 
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